
NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held Wednesday, June 
5, 2024 at 1 PM in the Rich County Courthouse, 20 S. Main Street in 
Randolph. The Rich County Board of Commissioners is considering a 
Petition to Vacate Purported Historical Public Street Pursuant to UT AH 
CODE§ l 7-27a-609.5 - Rich County Parcel No. 36-28-000-0041 , Owned by 
the David and Ofilia Borgeson Living Trust, UIA dated February 16, 2016. 

A copy of this proposed public street vacation can be obtained by contacting 
the Rich County Clerk, Anneliesa Peart at (435) 793-2415 . 

The Board of Commissioners is soliciting the public' s comments on the 
proposed public street vacation. Those attending the hearing will be invited 
to provide their input. Those wishing to comment, but who are unable to 
attend the hearing may also submit written comments to the Rich County 
Clerk prior to the hearing. 


